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On Fri, Sep 27, 2024 at 6:04 AM Jon Emerson <jon.andrew.emerson@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Ms. Knuuti:

I am writing to urge the DEP to not approve the expansion of Juniper Ridge Landfill
in its Draft Public Benefit Determination. This stance is necessary to protect the
surrounding lands, river and communities. The landfill is already too big; to increase
it further would be irresponsible and damaging to its surroundings.

Sincerely,

Jon Emerson 
North Haven Island
Penobscot Bay
Maine
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